


Appendix A
Draft Cabinet response to recommendations of
the Climate and Environment Panel of the Scrutiny Committee

The document sets out the draft response of the Cabinet Member to recommendations made by the Climate and Environment Panel on 20 March 2024 concerning the Energy Generation/Solar Potential on Council Buildings item presented at the meeting. The Cabinet is asked to amend and agree a formal response as appropriate. 

	Recommendation
	Agree? 
	Comment

	1. That the Council produces a high-level summary of current challenges and constraints impacting on the deliverability of solar opportunities at Council car parks and keeps a watching brief on how similar issues have been overcome in other areas so that any learning could be identified to support delivery in Oxford.
	Yes
	Officers will produce a high-level summary of current considerations, challenges and constraints impacting on the deliverability of PV canopies at Council car parks. Officers will keep a watching brief on such developments in other areas and over time will seek learnings as appropriate.

	1. That the Council prioritises projects on the basis of deliverability and impact when allocating financial and human resources.
	Yes
	





